ABDULLAH IT 1BN AL HUSSEIN

Telegram

Amman
March 24™ 2021

Your Excellency,

On the anniversary of the Independence Day of the Hellenic
Republic, and on behalf of the people and the government of the
Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, it gives me great pleasure to convey
to you our sincere congratulations.

Please accept my best wishes for continued progress and
prosperity for your country and people.

Abdullah IT of Jordan

Her Excellency Ms. Katerina N. Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic
Athens



